
From: Michael Rodriguez <Michael.Rodriguez@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 3:38 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Attendance to IL Hispanic Chamber of Commerce annual gala 
 

Hello, 
 
I attended the Illinois Hispanic Chamber of Commerce annual gala on Thursday, September 
30. It was in the normal course of my responsibilities and at the invitation of the event's 
host. 
 
Sincerely, 
Michael D. Rodriguez 
22nd Ward Alderperson 
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